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The Economic Impact Analysis for 6 VAC 15-80 has been reviewed by the representatives of the 
Department of Corrections on behalf of the Board of Corrections.  The agency believes that the 
analysis is thorough and appropriately covers any and all predictable circumstances involving this 
proposed change in regulation.  The agency is in agreement with the Department of Planning and 
Budget’s (DPB) analysis. 


